
OMEP Research Updates: Call for proposals 

OMEP-UK has a long history of providing highly regarded and valuable peer reviewed research 

updates.  We accept proposals from any member of the early childhood education and care 

community, and from authors at any stage of their career.  Our publication requirements are modest, 

we are seeking research updates that address any issue of current interest, and by their summary 

nature they require a relatively short word length.  While many previous OMEP Research Updates 

have been provided by leading experts in their field, for some authors, an OMEP Research Update 

has been their first peer reviewed academic publication.  Your research review should begin by 

closely defining the specific focus, it should be under 2,000 words and include a complete 

bibliography. The bibliography may, if required, go beyond the 2,000 word limit .  The work does 

not need to be original although it must be free of copyright restrictions.  If you have recently carried 

out a literature review for another purpose please consider sharing it with the wider early childhood 

education and care community.   

On submission the work will be anonymously peer reviewed by two members of the OMEP-UK 

executive board who act as the editorial committee.  Your submission will normally be returned to 

you within a maximum of three weeks with an acceptance, rejection or suggestions for revision. 

All submissions and correspondence should be addressed to: ukomep@gmail.com  
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